
 

 

Memo 
To:  All Residents of Moorings Park Institute 

From:  Ross Dickmann and Katy Kurili, Chief Operating Officers  

Cc:  File 

Date:  October 8, 2024 

Subject:  Hurricane Milton - Update #3 

 

As of the 8:00 A.M. update by the National Hurricane Center, Hurricane Milton is located approximately 
545 miles Southwest of Tampa North and has experienced a decrease in wind speeds, down to 
145mph sustained winds.  Movement of Milton has slowed slightly which has resulted in a projected 
landfall Thursday early A.M. The projected path has not changed since the last update with landfall 
forecasted in the Tampa Bay and surrounding area.   

Collier County remains under the following Watches and Warnings: 

• A Flood Watch is in effect through October 10, 2024. A Flood Watch is issued when 
conditions are favorable for flooding. It does not mean flooding will occur, but it is possible.  

• A Hurricane Watch which is an announcement that sustained winds of 64 knots (74 mph or 
119 km/hr) or higher are possible within the specified area in association with a tropical, 
subtropical, or post-tropical cyclone.  We are not currently under a Hurricane Warning like 
areas north of us, but we are under a Tropical Storm Warning. 

• A Storm Surge Watch which means the possibility of life-threatening inundation from rising 
water moving inland from the shoreline somewhere within the specified area, generally within 
48 hours, in association with an ongoing or potential tropical cyclones, a subtropical cyclone 
or a post-tropical cyclone. 

Due to the projected timing of landfall for Milton, we have adjusted the implementation of the RED 
Team.  The adjusted plan is for the Red Team to arrive at the respective communities by 8:00 A.M.  
on Wednesday with the Blue Team being released today at close of business.  
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We encourage residents to complete final preparations today.  Publix will be executing an early 
closure on Tuesday with stores closing at 3 P.M.  During a state of emergency declared by the 
Governor, medications can be refilled early at your regular pharmacy. 

As we continue to monitor the storm, look forward to additional updates.  Specific community 
instructions will be provided each respective community.    

Your safety is our top priority. 

 

 


